
Girls in grades K-1st are invited to a night of crafts
and STEM activities. Parents are welcome to learn

more and register their girl for Girl Scouts. 

Princess dresses encouraged, but girls can wear
whatever they are confident in. 

January 27th | 6:00-7:00 pm 

Kent District Library - Englehardt Branch
200 N Monroe St, Lowell, MI 49331

Pre-registration for event is required. Use the QR
code to RSVP by January 26th

Girl Scout Daisy Princess Party


